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SGA Senate 

 
August 24th, 2023 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
II. ROLL CALL 
III. MOMENT OF SILENCE 
IV. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
V. PASSING OF AGENDA 

- Senator Driver motions to pass the agenda, and it is seconded.  
- It passes. 

VI. PASSING OF MINUTES 
- The minutes were motioned to be passed and was seconded. 
- The minutes pass 

VII. SPECIAL BUSINESS  
• Dr. Anissa Graham: One Book Committee 

- Dr. Graham is serving as chair for One Book 
- One Book meets to select books for students. 
- She asked for a member of senate to serve as a representative on One Book committee. 
- They are trying to find more engaging books to show students some diverse points of view. 
- They are considering YA novels and graphic novels. 
- They are asking for feedback on what would be interesting to read. 
- Disability visibility first person stories from the 20th century is the focus is this year. 
- She passed out her card and invited the senate to contact her with ideas. 

• Voting in new senators 
- 
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- Madame Vice President advertised the executive meetings on Tuesdays at 5:00 p.m. 
- Madame Vice President told senate that office hours are on office doors. 

• Madame Treasurer 
- Madame Treasurer congratulated new senators. 
- Madame Treasurer told senTT1]W n
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- Chairwoman Crawford said there is information for homecoming on SGA website under the 
homecoming tab. 

- Rules and regulations on running for homecoming court are on that website. 
• Chairwoman Ledlow 

- Chairwoman Ledlow emailed Dr. Hunt and talked about prayer rooms. 
- Chairwoman Ledlow said she’ll talk to dining this week on possibly having international groceries 

imported here just to see what options are available. 
- Chairwoman Ledlow is working on surveys for mental health. 
- Chairwoman Ledlow is going to email Headspace to see about a partnership for reduced or free 

subscriptions. 
- Chairwoman Ledlow wanted to let students know they can come to committees. 

• Chairwoman Rhoades 
- Chairwoman Rhoades is working on times and places for meetings, and she’s also talking with her 

committee about ideas that were discussed during retreat. 
• Chairwoman Mardis 

- Chairwoman Mardis welcomed her new senator. 
- Chairwoman Mardis said their meetings will be on Thursdays at 2 p.m.; next week first meeting 
- Chairwoman Mardis said they’ll be discussing the code of laws. 

XI. SHARED GOVERNANCE 
- Pro-Tempore Reese asked if anyone has heard from shared governance. 
- Chairwoman McGinnis said she did. 
- Senator Hewell said he has a page in canvas for his shared governance committee. 
- Senator 
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senate is smaller compared to when people were selected through interviews by the 
president which was the old system. 

- Madame Vice President wanted to ask what senate thought about more senators. She 
emphasized that if Senate amended constitution, it wouldn’t change until next year. 

- Senator Hewell said there should be at least one spot dedicated to international student. 
- Madame Vice President said that there are three seats dedicated to transfer, international, 

and freshman, but they are not reserved for only one freshman, transfer, and international 
(could be two transfers and one freshman or two internationals and one transfer). 

- No international people applied this year. 
- Senator Scott asking if international students could have their own “college”. 
- Madame Vice President said that we could possibly word it to where it could pass. 
- Senate wants more advertisement and intentional outreach for international students. 
- Historian Gilliland said there needs to be more physical outreach outside of social media. 
- Vice President Callahan said tabling will help. 
- Senator Hewell asked if we had looked to other colleges’ senates for reference. 
- Prop Tempore Reese said when UNA had a bigger senate, there was more feedback from 

students. 
- Before voting, people were put into Senate from 




